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Greg Skelton

Chief Executive Officer
75 The Esplanade
PETONE

PO Box 31049

By email

Dear Greg

Wellington Electricity Lines Limited — warning for non-compliance with the DPP quality
standards for the 2013 and 2014 assessment periods

Purpose

i1, The purpose of this letter is to advise you of our decision on Wellington Electricity
Lines Limited’s (WELL) 2013 and 2014 non-compliance with the quality standards
under the Electricity Distribution Services Default Price-Quality Path Determination
2010 (2010 Determination) and the Electricity Distribution Services Default Price-
Quality Path Determination 2012 (2012 Determination) respectively.

Warning for failing to comply with the quality standards

2. You advised us in WELL’s 2013 and 2014 compliance statements that WELL was non-
compliant with the quality standard for the 2013 and 2014 assessment periods.

3. We agree that WELL was non-compliant with the quality standard for the 2013 and
2014 assessment periods having exceeded either the System Average Interruption
Duration Index (SAIDI) or System Average Interruption Frequency Index (SAIFI) limit
in both those assessment periods and one of the two immediately preceding
assessment periods. Accordingly, we consider that WELL has contravened a price-
quality requirement applying to regulated goods or services under s87(1) of the
Commerce Act 1987 (Act). WELL’s quality performance against the limits is set out in

table 1 below.
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Further information

18. This warning letter, Strata’s report, and WELL's response to Strata’s report will be
published on our website. We may also issue a media release or make public
comment about our decision.

19.  Please contact Simon Wakefield on _ or by email at

I (ou have any questions about this letter.

Yours sincerely,

Sue Begg
Deputy Chair

Encl.

° Investigation into the quality standards breaches by Wellington Electricity Lines
Limited, Strata Energy Consulting, 27 April 2016.
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